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Hydrant flushing will begin this spring throughout the entire water district.  Flushing can 
happen at anytime, anywhere in the district.  Hydrant flushing will continue throughout the 
district until the weather changes and the hydrants have to be winterized.  The start date for 
the flushing is to be determined at this time. 


